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Dear Reader 
 
Please find enclosed the latest articles from the Insolvency Service. 
 

In this issue:  

Information/Notes page(s):  
 
It has been identified that previous Dear IP issues have 
contained duplicate article number errors for chapter 13.  
 
Dear IP 147, chapter 13, article 115; and Dear IP 148, chapter 
13, article 116 have been corrected to articles 116 and 117 
respectively on Dear Insolvency Practitioner - Guidance - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk).  
 
We apologise for any confusion caused.  

 

Chapter 27 Working Together 

Article 14 Forward Thinking Conference 2022 
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14) Forward Thinking Conference 2022 
 
We are pleased to announce that the next Forward Thinking Conference will 
be held at Nottingham Trent University on Friday 18 November 2022.  
 
A further notice will be issued when registration is live. The hybrid event will 
allow for both physical and virtual attendance.  
 
The call for abstracts of policy or technical papers on the theme ‘insolvency 
response in uncertain times’ closes on 31 August. Details can be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/forward-thinking-conference-call-for-
papers.  
 
The papers showcased and video recordings of the presentations at the last 
Forward Thinking Conference at Aston University have been published, and 
can be viewed here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-
insolvency-service-forward-thinking-conference.  
 
Please note that as per individual authors’ requests, some papers will be 
published at a later date. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this article should be directed towards 
conference@insolvency.gov.uk  
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